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Hi Rotarians. 
 
Were you impressed with our 
speaker Scott Robson last week?  I 
thought he was really interesting 
and had no idea that the Civic Cen-
ter Conservancy even existed.   
What a wonderful benefit to the 
City of Denver...and a great chal-
lenge he has taken on.   Thanks to 
Kevin and all others who were in-
volved in having him speak at out 
meeting. 
 
Over the weekend, I attended the 
District Leadership Institute, which 
included representatives from 
more than 12 Rotary Districts, cov-
ering New Mexico, Colorado, Ne-
braska, Utah, South Dakota and 
some of Texas, and others.  Dan 
Himelspach organized the entire 
event and did a great job with the 
help of Roberta Simonton.  She has 
become the go-to person to over-
see Rotary events. 
 
One of the things that we discussed 
at the Institute was the relationship 
of the Rotary Foundation 
(humanitarian service), Public Rela-
tions, and Membership.  The 
thought is that, if we effectively 
publicize our humanitarian activi-
ties, then membership will follow.   
We are lucky in our Rotary District 
that we have a talented group of 
people who seem eager to help us 
publicize our good work. I’ll find 
out and share the names of the 
Committee members.  Let’s think 
of them as we start planning a pro-
ject. 
 
We had a warm Happy Hour last 

Thursday at the Halcyon 
Hotel in Cherry Creek.  These 
Happy Hours are a great 
chance to get to know fellow 
members better, as well as 
have fun.  Join us when you 
can.   
 
Carolyn 
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Denver Mile High Rotary Upcoming Programs 

 
July 25th - Holly Geist - Denver Water— from Denver Water will be our 
speaker.  Holly will provide a presentation about the history of Denver Water, in-
cluding information on how Denver Water relocated the town of Dillon in order to 
build the reservoir that supplies water to Denver 
 
August 8th - Bob Bell - Food for Thought  
 
August 29th - District Governor—Sandy Mortensen 
 

 
  
Making Connections - that's my theme for the 2018-19 Rotary year. I hope 
to connect with each of you in my monthly video. I urge all of you to connect 
with your fellow Rotarians, with your community locally and globally, and Be 
the Inspiration ! 

 
 

King Soopers Cards 

Remember to keep using your King Soopers cards.  5% of every dollar 
loaded spent goes towards the club!  If you don’t have one yet, contact 
Sarah Hite to get one (schite2000@yahoo.com). 
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July  Birthdays 
 

July 8th—Dan Himelspach  
July 24th - Betty Speir  

 
 *If you would like your birthday listed be sure to update your member-
ship info so we can wish you Happy Birthday!  

https://youtu.be/GNQJJ_gc9oQ


Weekly Inspirators, Greeters & Hosts 

 
 

July 25th  

 

Inspiration - Lawrence Mundy 

Greeters - Scott Smeester and Geoff 

Noble 

Host—Alex Orkow 

Rotary Minute - Karl Paulson  

 

August 1st  

 

Inspiration - Adams Price  

Greeters - Kaili Purviance and Heidi Resetarits 

Host—Chuck Rudolph  

 

August 8th  

 

Inspiration - Linda Sue Shirkey 

Greeters - Sara Schaffer and Juan Silva 

Host—Roberta Simonton 

 

August 15th  

 

Inspiration - Vass Sirpolaidis 

Greeters - Scott Smeester and Betty Speir 

Host—Robin Springer 
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Denver Mile High Rotary Calendar  

 

Be sure to check the calendar online for all events (meetings, happy hours, 

committee meetings) 

http://denvermilehigh.org/Events/Calendar 

  

July 31st—The Local Community Service Committee will be holding a quarterly in-person 

meeting on Tuesday, July 31st at 5:00 PM at Michael Tapp’s office in the Wells Fargo build-

ing at 17th and Sherman, 10th Floor.   All are welcome to attend.  Please e-mail Michael 

Tapp (michael.tapp@wellsfargo.com) and Greg Thielen (gthielen2@gmail.com ) if you 

want to add an item/project to the agenda to discuss at the committee meeting.   

 

Sunday, August 12 - Adam’s Past Presidents Party - more details to come  

5pm at Tom Calla's house  

 

 

 
Do Business with Fellow Rotarians! 
  
Click Here of on the Photo to Access the 
      2018 Rotary Business Directory 
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Reminder:  
 
Summer Means Fresh On-the Vine Ripened Palisades Peaches from Denver Cherry Creek Rotary 

Club!! 
10 lb box (Small)   $ 26.00 
18 lb box (Large)   $ 37.00 
 
Peaches must be prepaid.  I must collect checks this week for Au-
gust delivery. Make check to Cherry Creek Rotary Club Foundation. I 
will be collecting payments at this week’s meeting  (and I will bring 
your order to the next club meeting following Denver delivery or  
 
go to their website www.cherrycreekrotary.org to order, pay and 
pick up directly from CCRC (credit cards accepted).   
 
Pick up is Saturday August 4th 8-1 pm at MacAuliffe International 
School 2540 Holly St, Denver 
 

http://www.cherrycreekrotary.org


 
Contributions to DMHR Foundation  
 
Contributions to the DMHR Foundation can be made by giving them to Tom Giordano at 
club meetings or by mailing checks directly to  
Tom Giordano  
7271 East Wesley Avenue  
Denver, CO 80224  
 
Checks should be made out the Rotary Club of Denver Mile High Foundation (although 
DMHR Foundation will work). For questions, contact Tom at 303-263-5091  


